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Öttere 27th May, 1904.

With reference to letter to you of the  May 1903 and

prelicus correspondences regarding the proposal to construct

wharf at the Portage on the Cape Croker Indian Reserve, I

have the honour to request that you will advise me whether your

Department is providing in your Estimatee for 1904-6 the sum of

$3,400 (which with the sum of $1,000.00, which it is proposed to

contributs from Indian funda (sestfernted to eover the cost of

construction.

Your obedient

reas

schuldig

The Deputy Minister

of Public Works,

ottara.

verschieden, Indian Affairs, Letterboot,

16 May 1904 - 3 June 1904, (R.G. 10, Volume 5061)
Poor Copx

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES


